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Waikato Respiratory Virus Report                                           Week 28   2021 

Week to 11 July 2021 

 

Respiratory Syncytial Virus case numbers continued to increase in the Waikato last week.  

Measures of severe respiratory illness around the rest of New Zealand declined last week. 

 

No Influenza is present in New Zealand.  COVID is not present in the Waikato community. 

 

Patients with acute respiratory tract infection in the community should be tested for SARS-

CoV-2, wherever possible, in order to detect outbreaks as early as possible. 

 

 

 
 

Waikato laboratory web site and virus report archive:      https://lab.waikatodhb.health.nz/news/ 

Global Influenza surveillance:           https://www.who.int/influenza/en/ 

WHO global COVID situation page  https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus 
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